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2014 Church Motto:  “The Lord your God is with you, he is mighty to save.  He will take great delight in 
you, he will quiet you with his love, he will rejoice over you with singing.”  Zeph. 3:17 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

 June 29 – Community Hymn Sing at Stumptown Mennonite Church – 7:00 pm.    All invited! 

 July   9 – Worship Team meeting – 7:00 pm. 

 July 13 – Fellowship meal at noon, followed by opportunity to meet the Pastoral candidate 

 Aug.23 - Block Party at Witmer Heights 

 Sept. 26, 27, 28 - Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley Retreat Center 

 

Sunday, June 29             Sunday, July 6 

Message Youth Group Missions Trip Report     Michael Howes 

Greeters John H. Landis and Kathryn Landis     John, Mim, and Nathan Buckwalter 

 

~In an email to the congregation, the Pastoral Search Team presented Randy Keener as the candidate of 

choice for consideration as the next pastor of Witmer Heights Mennonite Church.  Randy will be preaching 

the sermon on July 13.  A fellowship meal will follow the worship service. After the meal there will be time 

for the congregation to learn more about him. On July 27 there will be a time for affirming his candidacy. 
 

~Witmer Heights is helping with the CVCCS summer lunch program again this summer.  If you did not 

have the chance to sign up the past two Sundays and have interest in volunteering, call the coordinator,  

Lisa Storhaug at 717-606-3331 to find out what her needs are.  ~Sophia Mast 

 

~The Sunday school project for the summer quarter (June, July, August) will be for Water Street 

Ministries.  Water Street Mission Statement:  Our purpose is to advance the kingdom of God through the 

gospel of Jesus Christ and do missionary, relief, and rescue work of all kinds.  In addition to children’s 

offerings, adults may contribute by marking your check or giving envelope “S.S. Project” and it will be 

applied to that project.   

 

~There are actually several sign-up sheets on the website.  www.whmchurch.org.  On the black tool bar, 

go to 'Links' and a drop-down automatically appears that gives “sign up sheets” as an option.  
Click on that and the following options are there for the summer quarter: 

Sunday School Teachers.        and       Worship Services 

Enter your volunteer sign up or talk to Donna Reinford (S.S.)  or  Lorrie Stoltzfus (worship). 

 

News from other sources and agencies: 
 

~Parent & Preschool Center Needs:  

1) Volunteers for child care during Connections on Tuesday mornings (8:50 – 11:00) from September 

through April. You do not need to commit to every week; just one or two mornings during the school 

year would be a big help. We would also appreciate if you could put your name on our substitute list.  

2) A Staff Person to teach the Four and Five Year Old Class during Connections on a Tuesday morning. 

This is a weekly paid position and the teacher is in charge of planning Bible Stories and Crafts and 

supervising playtime. For more information about either of these opportunities, please call the Parent 

and Preschool Office.  397-5717. 

3) A working VCR and DVD Players or VCR/DVD Combo Player.  Call the Preschool office. Thanks! 

 ~There are many events being promoted by Lancaster Conference that can be seen on their website instead 

of taking space in Menno Bulletin. Check this link http://www.lancasterconference.org/events/calendar.php. 

weekly for any new events or updates.    Updated:  June 18.  


